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Friday. December 5. 8,00 P.M.
Regular Business Meeting. and a
Party,

Preparing .PorChristmas!!!!
Glogg. Christmas Tree and Refresh-
ments. Men are requested to bring
a gift for a man and ladies are
to bring a gift for a woman. The
limit is $2.00 for a gift. Please

put your name on your gift.
The scholarship committee is seeking
nominees for the Monitor Lodge annual
scholarship in 1981. The deadline
for applications is March 1. Sons,
daughters or grandchildren of Lodge
members are eligible. The scholarship
is $100 and to be used toward post
high school education. Nominees need
to be seniors who will graduate in
1981. They need three letters of
commendation from three teachers.
Scholarship committee members are
Eleanor Vine. Ruth Volkoff, Ivar
and Alice Axberg.
The Annual November Smorgasbord
was a great srcces s, About 1.45
adults and 20 children enjoyed
an evening dining and dancing.
Thanks to Bea and her crew who
put in a lot of hard work.

At the October meeting several of
our members announced that they had
recieved the VASA STAR. At long last
SOmeone back east added some of '
our address chang~s and new members
to the maili.ng list. The Powells
recieved one instead of three copien.
Anyone who still is not recieving
the Vasa Star magazine should inform
either the Vasa Star Representative,
Kathryn Cederquist or the Financial
Secretary, Henry Hjersman.

SONS OF NORWAY HALL
DARINA AVE. NO. SACRAMENTO

The Lucia Festival will be held
on Sunday afternoon December 14.
starting at 4.00 P.M. Don Carlson
Lennart Anderson and Don .Johnson
and Bea Dillard have planned a
worthy event. Mindy Wright is
Lucia. Parents should bring a $3.00
gift f~~ their children with the
child's name clearly written un
the gift. Monitor Lodge members
are asked to bring either cookies,
nut-bread, fruit-cake or some
other dessert of their choice for
coffee and refreshments.
The Convention Committee sold
$40 worth of paper and $10 worth
of aluminum in October. The conv-
ention fund has about $650 now.
Keep bringing the paper and
aluminum.l!!11tWe are on schedule.
Last month we recioved some steel
cans that had to be sorted out.
Lady Lee soda is in steel cans.
and some others. If in doubt bring
thom; we can always throw them out.
The Convention Committ~e will
have Swedish Christmas napkins
for sale at the meeting. and at
a reasonable pricee


